
3rd Grade Field Trip to Brant’s Apple Orchard 

Hello 3rd grade parents/guardians, 

 The past few weeks in the 3rd grade science classes we have been talking about the life cycle of 

plants.  With the fall season upon us the teachers though it would be a fun experience for your students 

to go to an apple orchard and learn about the life cycle of apples/ pumpkins/ and other plant that grow 

at Brant’s Apple Orchard. This field trip will take place on November 18th. We will be leaving school 

around 8:30am as it is an hour away in Ashtabula Ohio and returning to school at 2pm. The classes will 

be traveling by school bus. Since we will be gone for lunch the students can either bring money for a 

lunch or pack a lunch. If your student will be bringing money, they are responsible of keeping track of it!! 

The students will each get 4 free apples of their picking…literally they will get to pick their own off the 

tree       More apples can be purchased with students’ own money. If you have any questions fell free to 

call the school at (123) 456-7890. 

 

Please sign and cut off the bottom on this form to return to school no later than November 1st!!!! 

 

 

If you wish to be a parent volunteer, please sign here and you will be contacted via phone call 

 


